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DALLAS--Representatives of southern medical schools will
meet here Nov. 17 and 18 for a workshop on self-instructional

| materials.

The University of Texas Southwestern Medical School's
Instructional Communications Division will be host to the represent-
atives from Galveston, Houston, San Antonio, and Oklahoma City.
Sessions will be held in the TraveLodge Northwest at 4500 Harry Hines.

The workshop will be presented by Dr. Rita B. Johnson, head
of instructional development at the University of North Carolina
School of Medicine and Dr. Stuart R. Johnson, director of the Self-
Instructional Materials Project for the Southern Medical School
Consortium.

The consortium, under whose auspices the workshop is being
held, consists of 29 southern medical colleges.
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